

LISA ABBEY < labbey@livoniapublicschools.org >

## McKinley update - Dec. 1

1 message

**STACY JENKINS** <sjenkins3@livoniapublicschools.org>
To: STACY JENKINS <sjenkins3@livoniapublicschools.org>
Bcc: labbey@livoniapublicschools.org

Tue, Dec 1, 2015 at 3:52 PM

Hello McKinley Neighbors,

First, I'd like to thank you for coming out to the meeting a couple of weeks ago, regarding the plans for the McKinley school site.

I understand that there may have been an issue with the mail delivery of the notices, so if you know of any neighbors who would like to be included on this email group, please pass along my email address so they can contact me. Also, if there is a neighborhood Facebook page, perhaps we can have the updates posted there as well.

While I was unable to attend the community meeting, I would like to provide periodic updates to you, as the district moves forward with the demolition process.

At this point, the Board of Education has not voted for demolition, but a recommendation will be forthcoming from the district's administration. The Board will discuss the McKinley property at its Committee of the Whole meeting at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, Dec. 7. The Board meetings air live on Bright House cable Channel 15 in Livonia

and Channel 19 in Westland and are also rebroadcast and posted online at www.livoniapublicschools.org under the School Board tab.

This is a great way to keep up with all of the latest news in the district.

Some residents have expressed an interest in digging up a few of the plants that are located in front of the school. We will have someone from the district at the site at 11 a.m. this Thursday, for

those who may want to stop by with a shovel and dig up a planting or two.

Please feel free to share my email address with others who may wish to receive updates.

Thank you. Have a great afternoon.

**Stacy Jenkins** 

Administrator of District Communications Livonia Public Schools 15125 Farmington Road Livonia, MI 48154